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I moved from WA in July of 2022. We downsized from 1.25 acres and a home of over 

2000 square feet to a condo of less than 1500 square feet. Our property taxes are 

more than twice what we paid in WA. Adding another layer of administration and 

more tax that is uncontrollable is egregious. The reason for this funding is so vague 

as to be ludicrous (safety). The timing is suspicious, only days before the hearing. 

Oregon legislators are better than this back door attempt to push through a most 

unpopular idea. 


